
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Patrick’s Ballinderry 
 

     Parish Priest                Week Commencing            Telephone 

Fr Peter Donnelly                6th November 2022            02879418244 

 

All God’s Children 

Parents of children preparing for First Holy Communion, and 

attending our parish schools, are invited to take part in our parish 

programme, All God’s Children, which aims to support and 

encourage the children and their parents and family members in 

growing in faith, as the children reach an important point in their 

young lives. Each year around this time, we have a short gathering 

and we plan to meet in Ballylifford School on Tuesday 

8th November at 6:30pm. Geraldine Mullan, Vice Chair of 

Derrychrin, and Mary Mc Ivor, Trustee Governor of Ballylifford, 

will facilitate. Fr Donnelly will welcome everyone, and Philomena 

McGuckin, retired schoolteacher, will briefly introduce the 

programme which she will present to P4 pupils in both schools. 

Quick cup of tea and then home to the fire! 

 

Liturgy Group Rota- November 2022 

Saturday 12th  November  

 Claire Muldoon 

Sunday 13th  November  

Celine McGuckin 

Saturday 19th  November  

 Margaret Ann McKee 

Sunday 20th  November  

Celine McGuckin 

Saturday 26th  November  

 Margaret Ann McKee 

Sunday 27th  November  

Ruth Bullock 

 

Eucharistic Minister Rota- 2022 

November 2022 

Saturday- Mary Mc Ivor, Sunday- Sinead Crozier 

December 2022 

Saturday- Patsy Mc Cusker, Sunday- Clare O’Kane 

 

  
 

 

 

Sunday Masses 

Saturday Vigil at 6:30pm 

Sunday at 10am 

Live transmission at www.churchservices.tv/ballinderry and 

Parish Radio 

 

Weekday Masses 

Monday-Saturday at 10am 

Live transmission at www.churchservices.tv/ballinderry and 

Parish Radio 

 

Church Opening Hours 

Monday- Sunday: 8am- 5pm 

Visitors are advised that webcam may be in use. 

 

Donation To Parish Funds 

Ballinderry Parish Finance Committee gratefully acknowledge 

receipt of the sum of £1,400 for Parish Funds; a private donation 

from two parishioners. 

 

Derrychrin Board Of Governors 

The Board of Governors of Derrychrin  Primary School will hold 

their first meeting of the academic year on Tuesday 8th November. 

 

Ballinderry Parochial Bowling Club 

Ballinderry Parochial Bowling Club continued a very successful 

season, when they played St Swithin’s Church of Ireland in 

Magherafelt, on Wednesday last. They host St John’s Magherafelt 

on Monday evening in the next round of the Mid-Ulster League. 
 
 

http://www.churchservices.tv/ballinderry
http://www.churchservices.tv/ballinderry

